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Atchison Police seek missing MGP truck
(KAIR)--A Ford truck, owned by Atchison based MGP Ingredients is missing,
reported stolen earlier this week from the area near the company- operations.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the company
reported the theft of the truck Monday evening.

It- described as a white, 2012 Ford F350 one ton with a standard cab and a black
flatbed.
The truck was stolen from the 1300 block of Main Street.

Anyone with information related to the theft of the MGP-owned truck is urged to
contact Atchison Police at 913-367-4323.

Many Signals Communication


